
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulates Islamic Republic of Iran’s presidential
elections

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, congratulated the Islamic

Republic of Iran on the success of the presidential elections. His Eminence tweeted on

Saturday,  June  19,  2021,  "We  congratulate  the  Islamic  Republic  of  Iran's  leadership,

government, and people for the success of their democratic experiment represented by holding

the presidential elections for its thirteenth term." His Eminence added, " We also extend to

His Excellency the President-elect, Ebrahim Raisi for his people entrusting him for four

years." hoping that "the election results will be an opportunity for a new political era that

will contribute to resolving the suspended issues in the region and the world."


